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invention relates generally to a
wireless communications system, and
more particularly to the management
of protocol layers with different
states. Wireless communications
devices and protocols are
proliferating at an astounding rate. In
addition to the widely used radio
frequency technology, which uses
radio waves and electromagnetic
radiation to provide links, infrared
technology is increasing in demand.
In the case of infrared technology, the
transmitted signal has an infrared
frequency. A receiver of the infrared
technology uses an infrared filter to
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detect the transmitted frequency. For
personal area networks, which are
generally known in the art, devices
are constantly transmitting and
receiving data at rates of between 776
bps and several Mbps. The number of
protocols, standards, and/or interface
specifications that have been
published in this field continues to
grow. At the same time, the number
of interconnected systems continues
to grow. As the number of devices
grows, the need to manage the growth
of the number of protocols and the
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